
 

 

  Braeside Primary School 
Honour, Pride and Achievement 

Issue 17 Tuesday 16th November 2021 

Principal’s News 
Important Dates 

2021     Term 4 November 

Lexile Term Lunch 12.30pm Tues 16th 

PEAC Wed 17th 

3yrs+ Kindy Transition Day in 

Room 1  —  Last  Day   9-12 
Tues 23rd 

KSHS Transition for Year 6 Wed 24th 

KSHS Transition for Year 6 Thurs 25th 

School Board Meeting Dinner    @ 

6pm 
Thurs 25th 

Swimming PP -  1 & 1/2 TBA 

 December 

Kindy Graduation 12.30pm Thurs 2nd 

End of Year Concert 6.00pm Wed 8th 

End of Year Lexile Lunch 12.30pm Fri 10th 

Yr 6 Graduation Assembly 1.40pm    

Graduation Dinner 6pm 
Mon 13th 

Good Standing                              

Shared Lunch 1.00pm 
Wed 15th 

Last day of Term 4 Thurs 16th 

Vision:  

Braeside Primary School is a dynamic learning community that values diversity and fosters a sense of belonging. 

We meet the needs of each individual through collaborative, reflective, and evolving school-wide practices that     

provide explicit, engaging experiences.  Our students achieve their academic, emotional and social potential and are 

contributing members of the community. 

Class structures are very dependent on our numbers for 2022.  We 
are having to split classes to allow for growth and also to meet the 
guidelines around class numbers.  The planned class structures for 
2022 are detailed below.  As per our class placement policy,       
parents can complete a class placement request form to inform the 
school of specific requirements.  It may be that you would prefer 
your child to be with a specific child, or you may not want siblings in 
the same class.  We value all contributions towards our class  
placement.  Class placement forms are due back on Friday 26th 
November. I will also be meeting with SEN parents in week 9 to  
discuss class placement and transition planning. Should you have 
any queries regarding structures or placement for 2022, please feel 
free to come and meet with me to discuss.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remembrance Day Service 

We were very proud of our students  and 
the respect they demonstrated during the 
services that were held on the 11th       
November.  Our Student Councillors,  
Faction Captains, Scout and Girl Guide 
representatives along with the whole 
school population acknowledged our fallen 
soldiers in different ways.  From laying of 
wreaths, to making poppies and class    
displays to student behaviour during the 
silences at assembly. Special mention to 
the Sander family for creating both 
wreaths that were laid on the day and to 
Kaylee especially.  

If your contact details have changed, 
please let the office know so we can keep 

your  details  updated.  
Phone numbers are especially important 

to keep updated for inquiries from the 
school, or if your children are unwell. 

 Phone: 9821 3500     

 http://braesideps.wa.edu.au/   Email: Braeside.ps@education.wa.edu.au 

 Banking details: Braeside Primary School  Bank: Bankwest  BSB: 306 014   Acct: 4521518 

Class Structures 2022 

Kindergarten  -  2 classes 

Pre– Primary 

Year 1 

Year 1/2 

Year 2/3 

 

Year 3/4 

Year 4/5 

Year 5 

Year 6 
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Swimming Lessons 

Parents have been informed this week about changes to swimming lessons.  These changes are out of our 
control and we are doing our best to find the best solutions for students.  You will be advised of the plans as 
soon as possible and also be credited payments if needed.  We thank you for your understanding with this and 
encourage any parents who may be interested in swimming teaching as a career to consider this. 

Learning dispositions 

The students and staff have been busy developing our 6 Learning Dispositions over the past 2 terms.  We 
have finally come up with agreed examples of what each disposition looks like and have attached magpie 
characters to this.  We have also linked the success criteria students use within the classroom to magpies and 
words that indicate their flight.  This will be used consistently across classes in 2022 and beyond, rather than 
teachers using different methods.  This development of consistent understanding across the school supports 
our       students to become learners who self assess. 

 

Teresa Wigg 

Principal 
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VI BARHAM AWARD 

 

STUDENTS CBA SCHOOL BANKING 

Thursday is School Banking Day  -  Only a few weeks left of school banking 

You may have heard that School Banking through Commonwealth Bank will be closing from 2022.  This is 

unfortunate and we will be sad to see this service end.  Braeside Primary School will continue the service 

until the Thursday 9th December 2021, which is our last banking day for the program. 

Students will receive rewards if they are active bankers, so I encourage all of our current School Banking 

students to send in their deposits.  Unfortunately we cannot accept any new banking students, but     

Commonwealth Bank will be able to process Youth Accounts at the branch.   

 

BOOK FAIR 

Today Braeside Primary School students    

Jonah Stade and James Standage presented 

their speeches at the Vi Barham Award 

presentations in Narrogin.  

Congratulations on being finalists in this     

prestigious Award. 

Both students      

received a plate in 

recognition of their 

achievement.  
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REMEMBRANCE DAY 

Tickets at the front office.  You can purchase 1 

or more tickets or take a book to sell and return. 

On the 11th November 2021 at 11.00am Braeside Primary School commemorated Remembrance Day with 

an Assembly and respectfully held 1 minutes silence. Girl Guides and Scouts laid a wreath underneath our 

half mast flags. 

Our Student Councillors represented 

Braeside Primary School by attending 

the Shire of Katanning’s  Remembrance 

Day Service.  Two Student Councillors 

laid a wreath on behalf of Braeside     

Primary School. 
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COMMUNITY NOTICES 

1st Katanning Scouts Troop 

Food Drive for Christmas 

The 1st Katanning Scouts are collecting non-perishable 
food items to help the Katanning Community Harvest 

Shop for people who are less fortunate than       
themselves this Christmas. 

Any donations are welcome  -  Thank You! 

 

Donations can be dropped off to Braeside Primary 
School at the Front Office. 
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